
 

 

11th July 2025 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Re: School Uniform Provider (0170-24PRU) 

 

We are delighted to confirm that our new school uniform provider, Tees Valley 

Schoolwear (part of Motif8), is ready to accept orders. Please see the attached flyer 

for their QR code and contact details or visit their website: Tees Valley Schoolwear 

We only have 4 branded / bespoke uniform items that must be purchased from Tees 

Valley Schoolwear, these are: 

1. Longfield V-Neck Sweater 

2. Longfield Tie  

3. Longfield PE T-Shirt 

4. Longfield PE Long-Sleeved Top 

 

Ties: 

• Year 7 – 10, is silver / navy (silver background with a navy stripe) 

• Year 11, is navy / silver (navy background with a silver stripe) 

 

Please note, Y11 pupils are given a free tie at the start of the year as this is a 

different colour to Y7-10). 

Other uniform items can be purchased from a shop / supplier of your choice. 

To ensure you buy the correct items, please review our school uniform policy 

attached. Please ensure you read the section which details our uniform from 

September 2025.  

 

If your child has an agreed reasonable adjustment for uniform, please contact Tees 

Valley Schoolwear by telephone. We have provided them with a list of pupils that 

have an agreed alternative item. 

Should you have any questions, please email enquiries@longfield.nalp.org.uk or 

telephone 01325 380815. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Rutter - Academy Administration Manager  

https://teesvalleyschoolwear.co.uk/category/schoolwear/secondary/longfield-academy/
mailto:enquiries@longfield.nalp.org.uk

